Michael Furtaw

From: Schwarz, Paul <Paul.Schwarz@anadarko.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 8:03 AM

To: Gintautas - DNR, Peter; 'Roy Rudisill’; 'tparko@co.weld.co.us’; ‘tswain@weldgov.com'

Cc: Schneider, Paul; Dinkel, Mike; Chase, Charles; Hamlin, Phil; Mickelson, Erik; LaRue, Sam; Rowley,

Taylor [Arcadis US, Inc.]; Avant, Paul; Johnson, Kaylie [Tasman Geosciences L]; Gililland, Chad; Andy
Verbonitz; Brian Sulzberger; Daniel Newman; Jeremy Espinoza; Michael Furtaw; Rob Rebel; Ryan
Kritzberger; Ryan Zernis

Subject: State Reportable Notification

Good Morning,

Yesterday afternoon, we had a State reportable release due to quantity released inside of containment at the tank
battery noted below. A produced water tank overflowed approximately seven (7) barrels of oil and produced water
inside secondary containment due to an automation failure. A vacuum truck was deployed to recover the puddled fluids
inside the containment. The remaining impacts will be excavated to COGCC Table 910 standards. More information will
be provided in a forthcoming COGCC Initial Form 19 Release Report. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Facility: Shafer 21-25, Badding USX W25-06 Tank Battery
API: 05-123-22156
Facility Legals: NENW Sec. 25-T2N-R66W

Thanks

Paul Schwarz

HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corp.
Office: 970-515-1431

Cell: 970-573-0298

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




